On Wednesday, June 7, 2017 4:33 PM, Julie Neubert <spats@spatsrestaurant.com> wrote:

Hi Cathy, Spats Food and Spirits at 733 W Coliege Ave would like to get an amendment
to our liquor license for the Mile Of Music Festival August 3rd - August 7th, 2017. We
would like to close off our parking lot and Kustom Kitchens parking lot and be able to
serve Beer and Alcohol while having the live bands on these dates. We have spoken to
Mark Wallenfang the owner of Kustom Kitchen and he is ok with this. Please refer to
last years amendment that was ok'd by the City Staff and City Council. This request is to
duplicate last years successful festival. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me 920-850-1057. Thank You for your help in this matter

Sincerely,

Bill and Julie Neubert
Owners Spats Restaurant
733 W College Ave







